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FICS Representatives Attend World Track and
Field Championships in Tokyo

Editorial Staff

When the top international track athletes converged on Tokyo for the recent World Track and Field
Championships, chiropractic was also there.

Representing chiropractic at these games, second only in stature to the Olympic games, were DCs
from the Federation Internationale de Chiropratique Sportive (FICS).

Dr. Allen Miller of Simi Valley, California, the chiropractor for the Sierra Leone (West Africa) track
and field team could not accompany the team to Tokyo. Dr. Miller provided Dr. Michael Greenberg
from Los Angeles, California with the necessary credentials to officially treat the Sierra Leone
athletes.

Dr. Greenberg had previously been the team chiropractor for the British Virgin Islands track and
field team.

Other FICS representatives treating athletes at the games were DCs Don Oyao and Howard
O'Meara of Australia, and Mitsu Shiokawa of Japan. Dr. Oyao provided care for the Nigerian team;
Dr. O'Meara treated the athletes from Ghana.

The DCs worked long hours side by side, sharing equipment, knowledge, and ideas to better care
for their athletes. They did not however limit their expertise to their respective teams. African,
Caribbean, Soviet, and American athletes were recipients of the benefits of chiropractic
procedures.

Also present at the games were DCs Leroy Perry Jr., of Los Angeles and Vicki Vodon, of Huntington
Beach, California. Dr. Perry is a Los Angeles based chiropractic orthopedist and sports medicine
specialist (see "USSR Olympic Team Names Leroy Perry Jr., D.C., Official Doctor" in the September
13, 1991 issue).

FICS began in 1986 and currently has 48 nation members. FICS is involved only in sports
chiropractic and dubs itself apolitical. Each country is represented by a senator to FICS, and it is
the senate that controls the FICS.

FICS is recognized by the International Council of Sports Science and Physical Education
(ICSSPE), who in turn are recognized by the International Olympic Committee (IOC), and the
United Nations Educational, Scientific, and Cultural Organization (UNESCO).

FICS representatives recently attended the IOC's session in Birmingham, England (see September
27, 1991 issue of "DC").

For futher information about FICS contact:

Dr. Stephen Perle, Treasurer
P.O. Box 2486
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